
 

 
 
 
20 November 2013 
 
RE: GIVING TREE CEREMONY  

 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
I would like to say a ‘BIG’ thank you for getting involved in this years Giving Tree Appeal and 
making a difference to children of migrant workers in Shanghai. 
 
This is an invitation for your son or daughter to attend the Giving Tree Ceremony at Fu Hang 
School (Fu Hang Village, Pinghu, Zhejiang) on Friday 29 November.  The ceremony is a ‘cultural 
exchange’ where the international visitors share something about their culture, as does the 
Migrant School.   There will be a short ceremony and students will be involved in handing out 
the Giving Tree Bags to the Migrant children.  It will be a great chance to see the difference that 
they have made on the faces and smiles of the children. 
 
We aim to leave school at 10:00am to arrive for the ceremony at 12:00pm.  We will leave Fu Hang 
School at 2:00pm to arrive back at BISS in time for the buses home. 
 
If you would like you son or daughter to take part in this fantastic opportunity, please return the 
reply slip below by Monday 25 November. 
   
Kind regards 
 
Ling Coong 
CAS Coordinator 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
REPLY SLIP: GIVING TREE CEREMONY 

Please return to secondary reception by Monday 25 November FAO Ms Francis  
 
I give permission for my son or daughter to attend the Giving Tree Ceremony at Fu Hang School 
on Friday 29 November 
 
Student name___________________________________________  Form/Class ___________ 
 
 

Parent name__________________________________________________________________ 

 


